i Farm Animal Care Coalition of TN
April 18, 2013

Kent Lockridge

Director of Purchasing
Tennessee Farmer’s Cooperative
180 Old Nashville Highway
LaVergne, TN 37086

Dear M. Lockridge, —

Thank you for the Tennessee Feed and Grain Association’s continued support of the Farm Animal Care
Coalition of Tennessee. The Tennessee Feed and Grain Association continues to be an important part of
the success of Farm Animal Care Coalition of Tennessee.

Your generous 2013 contribution of $1,000, document number 9022420396, has been received and will
assist in our ongoing efforts to protect and promote Tennessee’s animal agriculture industry.

| look forward to continuing to work with you and Tennessee Feed and Grain Association, serving as a
positive and proactive voice for animal agriculture. | am looking forward to speaking to the Tennessee
Feed and Grain Association at the January meeting.

We appreciate your support. Whenever | can assist you, please call on me.

Sincerely,

i

Lou P. Nave

Executive Director
LouNave@tnfacct.org
615/970-8065

530 B Brandies Circle




